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In addressing a situation of suspected self-dealing among board members, I would prioritize gathering 
factual information to fully understand the issue. Adhering to the board's established protocols is essential, 
and if none exist, advocating for clear, fair procedures. Open, respectful communication with all parties 
involved would be my initial approach, seeking resolution internally. If necessary, involving a third party to 
ensure an unbiased review would be a considered step. Every action taken would be guided by the 
overarching principle of ensuring the welfare of the school, with a focus on learning and improvement to 
prevent future occurrences.


